
Susan Bysiewicz to present Public Service Awards to Somers Veterans 

   
On Friday, November 14, 2008, Secretary of the State of Connecticut Susan Bysiewicz will present Public 
Service Awards to Somers veterans who served their country during World War II. The ceremony will be 
held at the Somers High School auditorium at 4:00 PM. The Advisory Committee to the Elderly will 
provide light refreshments afterward.  
 
Secretary Bysiewicz has been presenting these awards to World War II veterans in towns all across the 
state. She is looking forward to honoring those veterans who live in Somers. The town has supplied her 
with a list of residents known to be veterans of World War II and the Secretary’s office is sending to each 
person on that list an invitation to the ceremony planned for November 14th. If you or someone you know 
served in World War II, lives in Somers, and has not received a personal invitation, please contact the 
Selectmen’s office at 763-8200 so that we can add that name to the list and have that person honored at 
the ceremony.   
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